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Tuesday 17th April 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

RE: Parent Questionnaire 
 

At Rushden Primary Academy, we know that working in partnership with families has 
many benefits for our children. We value all feedback from our stakeholders and as a 
learning community we are really keen to hear what parents believe we are doing well, as 

well as the areas where parents would like to see improvements. 
 

Thank you to all of the parents who completed our Maths parent survey. Below is a 
summary of the main findings. Key highlights from our Maths survey include: 
 

The two main areas which parents have identified as areas we need to improve further 
are: 

 36% of parents would like to be better informed about what their child studies in 
Maths 

 24% feel that the homework builds on their children’s maths skills 
 

Following this, we have researched new and easy ways to set homework and keep you 

informed about your child’s learning. We are pleased to say that we have now purchased 
two new learning platforms which will be launched next week. As a result, we would like 
to invite you all to attend a Maths Assembly on 
 

Friday 20th April at 9.00am in the school Hall 
 

This is instead of our usual Celebration Assembly. During this session you will be able to 
register your child and have a closer look at the new software. Please note that your 
child will not be able to access these unless you register them. We kindly ask that you let 
your child’s class teacher if you are unable to attend. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs M Patrick 
Maths Leader 

Statement Strongly Agree and Agree 
Maths is a subject in which I (as a parent) feel confident. 79% 

I feel confident to help my child in their Maths work. 79% 

Helping my child with their Maths is anxiety/conflict free. 60% 

My child enjoys Maths at school. 72% 

Maths is a subject in which my child feels confident. 68% 

I am kept well informed about what my child is studying in Maths. 32% 

The homework that is given builds well on what my child learns at school. 42% 

I am kept well informed in yearly reports, about my child’s progress in Maths. 65% 

(Y2-Y4 only) My child has accessed TT Rocks Stars at home and enjoys it. 67% 

I would like to attend a practical Maths session in my child’s class. 65% 

I am familiar with my child’s Maths target. 30% 
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